
July 8, 2011

Lanes reduced on Manning Drive detour in Edmonton
Edmonton... Motorists are advised that lanes will be reduced on the Manning Drive detour north
of 167 Avenue in Edmonton.

Traffic will be reduced to one lane in each direction starting July 11. The lane reduction
accommodates tie-in construction and grading on the Manning Drive-Anthony Henday Drive
interchange. The lane reduction will be in effect until Aug. 4, weather permitting.

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs, message boards and flag people.
Motorists are reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when
workers are present. 
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Trent Bancarz
Communications
Alberta Transportation
780-427-0623
To call toll-free within Alberta, dial
310-0000. 

Robert N. Lee
Communications
NORTHWESTCONNECT General
Partnership
403-249-5200
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